
Startsheet

Colchester Rovers CC 47

Start Number
Start
Time

Rider Club Gender Category

n/a n/a Andrew Leggett
n/a n/a Colin Ward
n/a n/a Carl Ferri
n/a n/a Erron Field
n/a n/a Simon Daw
n/a n/a Jim Reed
n/a n/a Nick Webber
n/a n/a Chris Leggett
n/a n/a Mark Steers
n/a n/a Paul Dewberry
n/a n/a Ian Heather
n/a n/a Peter Barton
n/a n/a Edmund Spurgeon
n/a n/a Graham Hurrell
n/a n/a Stuart Bursill
n/a n/a Stuart Kirk
n/a n/a Pete Newell
n/a n/a David Bradnam

n/a n/a
Jonathon
Hemming

n/a n/a Richard Jackson
n/a n/a Phil Baldwin
n/a n/a Claire Lee
n/a n/a Elspeth Knott
n/a n/a Hugh Ward
n/a n/a Dave Solomon
n/a n/a Brian Farrow
n/a n/a Colin Doe
n/a n/a Peter Partner
n/a n/a Robin Johnson
n/a n/a Debra Peck
n/a n/a Tony Sheppard
n/a n/a Anna Anderson
n/a n/a Kevin Payne
n/a n/a Colin Clarke
n/a n/a Colin White
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n/a n/a Daniel Babbs
n/a n/a Garry Barton
n/a n/a Bob Brabbins
n/a n/a John Iszatt
n/a n/a Paul Sexton

n/a n/a Paul Clark
Crystal Palace
Triathletes

n/a n/a Neil Marrin
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